
October 12, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations
     /RA/

FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: DRAFT NUREG/CR-6850, “EPRI/NRC-RES FIRE PRA
METHODOLOGY FOR NUCLEAR POWER FACILITIES”

During the 516th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards held

October 7-9, 2004, the Committee considered Draft NUREG/CR-6850, “EPRI/NRC-RES Fire

PRA Methodology For Nuclear Power Facilities,” for review.   The Committee decided not to

review the draft document at this time and agrees that the staff should continue with its process

for issuing the document for public comment.  The Committee would like an opportunity to

review the document after reconciliation of public comments.

Reference:
Memorandum dated September 17, 2004, from Charles Ader, Director, Division of Risk
Analyses and Applications, RES to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject:  Draft
NUREG/CR-6850, “EPRI/NRC-RES Fire PRA Methodology For Nuclear Power Facilities.”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
R. Tadesse, OEDO
C. Paperiello, RES
C. Ader, RES
J. Dyer, NRR
J. Hyslop, RES




